
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
To whom this may conern,  
 
NAG, as an organization of promoting the development of the Netherland Aviation Industry, welcomes 
Dutch companies to join in the 3rd Shanghai Airshow, on the 28th-30th of May 2009 at Shanghai 
Everbright Convention and Conference Center. 
 
This global event is a great platform for government officials and industrial leaders to gain knowledge 
of newly updated industry policy and future development trends, as well as to learn of the progress of 
planned projects in the Asia Pacific region. 
 
As an endorser of this event, NAG looks forward to the participation of Dutch companies. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Netherlands Aerospace Group 
 
Ruben Dubelaar 
 


